
Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

I would like to take this opportunity to add my support to the response provided by Friends 

Of the Earth regarding the NI Planning Bill 2013 at a time when we should be doing all we 

can to protect and preserve our environment for the present and future generations this Bill 

will further widen the opportunities for those looking to seek personal gain at the expense of 

our environment.  I urge the minister to ensure this proposal is not accepted. 

  

Regards 

Richard Rowe 

 


